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Important Update: Potential Changes to Medicare Telehealth Services

Dear SNAHC Patient,

We want to let you know about a possible change to your Medicare coverage. There may be 
some updates to the telehealth services available to you. Due to changes that Congress is 
considering, Medicare might stop offering telehealth for medical appointments after March 
31, 2025.

What does this mean for you?

• In-person appointments: You will still have Medicare coverage. You will just need to 
come to our office for your appointment.

• If telehealth stops: Starting April 1, 2025, your medical appointments will need to 
be in-person.

What you need to do:

• If you have a telehealth appointment scheduled on or after April 1, 2025, please call 
our office at (916) 341-0575 to reschedule it for an in-person visit.

• If you already have an in-person visit scheduled, you don’t need to do anything.

• If you have any questions or need help, feel free to reach out to us.

We understand this change might be difficult for some, and we are here to help you through 
it. If you have any questions, call us at (916) 341-0575.

Thank you for trusting us with your care. We look forward to seeing you in person.

Sincerely,
The Sacramento Native American Health Center 


